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The City of Winter Park’s construction update for Fairbanks Avenue.

Project update

August 9, 2013

Performed pneumatic leak tests on all gravity sewer pipe-everything passed.

Performed vacuum leak tests on all sewer manholes-all of them passed.

Replaced concrete driveway to Wymore lift station.

Replaced brick driveway just south of Wymore Road lift station with 6" concrete driveway.
Continued with installation of 3M locate balls on Wymore force main.

Performed electronic depth locates on “traceable” HDPE force main.

Placed 1.5" of structural course asphalt over gravity sewer/force main trench in
Fairbanks Avenue median.

Milled all four thru lanes 3” depth and placed 1.5" structural course asphalt from Cherry
Street to 425" east.

Milled and overlaid with 1.5" friction course asphalt from U.S. Highway 17-92

to Ohio Street.

Stay informed

Updates to the construction schedule will be posted regularly on the Fairbanks web page
cityofwinterpark.org/fairbanks.

To receive email updates follow these steps:

Visit the Fairbanks web page cityofwinterpark.org/fairbanks

Click on “Sign up here for email updates” button to enter your email information
Select the “Fairbanks AveNews” subscription

fairbanks@cityofwinterpark.org m 407.643.1655
cityofwinterpark.org/Fairbanks




